
 

DECENIAL COMMITTEE ON LOCAL GOVERNMENT EFFICIENCY FOR RUTLAND 

TOWNSHIP ROAD DISTRICT 

SECOND MEETING 

Call to Order and Roll Call 

The second Committee meeting was called to order at 6:30pm on July 11, 2023 in 

the Rutland Township hall for the purpose of reporting by committee members. 

Members present were Supervisor Raul Lemus, Jan Siers, Bill Siers, and Gary Fritz. 

Motion made by Jan, seconded by Bill to approve the May 30, 2023 committee 

meeting minutes, motion passed.  

Supervisor Lemus supplied handouts which included minutes of the 

organizational/first meeting and the agenda for today.  Discussion followed. 

Existing efficiencies identified include permit processing, streamlined staff, and 

excellent maintenance of road district vehicles. Neither existing nor future 

intergovernmental agreements identified.   Area of future efficiency could possibly 

include having the one streetlight use an LED light bulb, if not already being done. 

Raul to create a draft of the written road district report for approval at our next 

meeting. 

It was agreed upon that the next Committee meeting should be held on 

September 12, 2023 at 6:30pm. 

No residents in attendance. 

With no further comments or discussion a motion was made by Jan Siers and 

seconded by Bill Siers to adjourn. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm. 

 

 

 


